
Are you 45-65 years old and having a 
hard time ? 

 
You may be able to participate in a study that tests 

a new eye drop which may help improve near 
vision for patients with presbyopia. 

 
The study involves 6 visits over about 3 months. 

Each visit lasts about 1 to 1.5 hours 
 

Participants may receive up to $320 for their time 
($50 per office visit and $10 for home tests) 

 
For more information about the Presbyopia Study 

Call: 713-743-7908 or  
Email: krlab@central.uh.edu 


